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In This Issue: 

 Return to school-January 3rd 

 Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr, Holiday-January 15th 

 100 Days of School Celebrations-January 19th 

T-shirt contest celebrating 100 days of school. 
(1st, 2nd, and 3rd place prizes to be distributed) 

 Late Fees will be implemented as of January 1, 2024 

 

A late fee of $15.00 will be implemented, if you arrive to pick up your child between 6:01-6:15 P.M. 

A late fee of $30.00 will be implemented, if you arrive to pick up your child between 6:16-6:30 P.M. 

 

 
Meet the Teacher/Family Engagement Night-January 11th (5:30-6:30 P.M.) 

 

A QUOTE FROM DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. 

 

 
 

 


